
 

Dear Clients, 

It is with mixed feelings that I announce my departure from Brightwood Animal 

Hospital. My last day will be March 31, 2022. It has been my privilege and honor 

to provide care to your treasured companions. I truly feel fortunate to have been 

a part of this practice for 17 years, and it has been an absolute pleasure to have 

formed so many wonderful friendships! I am grateful for your support and for 

entrusting me with your pet’s well-being. I will be leaving general medicine to 

pursue continued development of my rehabilitation practice, Cleveland 

Veterinary Rehabilitation in Willoughby Hills. Brightwood Animal Hospital will 

continue to provide for all your pet’s healthcare needs and they will be in very 

good hands. If you have any questions or concerns that require attention prior to 

my farewell, please feel free to reach out to me. I understand change can be 

difficult, but I intend to do my best to help ease the transition of your pet’s care. 

Many good wishes are extended to each of you and to your beloved 4-legged (and 

3-legged!) friends in the years to come. I will miss you!  

Warm Regards,  

Laura Surovi, DVM 


